

Dear Monument Ridge Families,

It is hard to believe that we just completed our first quarter of learning and that the fall season is well underway! We are excited to host our third annual Monument Ridge Halloween Costume Parade on Monday, October 31, 2022, at 1:35 PM. On that day, we are inviting parents to view the parade from the front of the school. We will be blocking off the parent pick up and drop off area. Parents will need to remain in the blacktop area for the duration of the parade. Parents are asked to park in our parking lot or along K.4 Rd. in front of the school. Please be sure not to block vehicle access to our building. Staff will be asked to park in an alternate location to allow for additional parent parking.

The children will parade around the front of the building, starting with Kindergarten, and will re-enter the building in the rear at the conclusion of the parade. Children will go back to their classrooms and we will follow our usual dismissal process. This will help to ensure that children get to their designated area at the end of the day. Please help us by not checking your child out early.

Children may wear their costumes to school. Please label all pieces and parts so that we are able to reunite children with items that may get lost. When helping your child select a costume please be sure that it is appropriate for elementary school. Please refrain from choices that are bloody, gory or include weapons.

We are looking forward to seeing many of our families on the 31st!

Sincerely, Emma-Leigh P. Larsen, Principal